Dear Friends at Victory Outreach International,

I recently learned that you are celebrating your 50
ministry anniversary at the 2017 World Conference. Please
allow me to offer my sincere congratulations. Your work is
vitally important in our world today, and I pray that this very
special celebration brings great joy to your entire organization.

May you be encouraged and blessed as you faithfully

serve the Lord and continue to minister to the countless lives
you touch in such significant ways.

Charles F. Sta ey

The voice of the Lord is upon the waters; The God of glory thunders, The Lord is over niemmg
Psalm 29:3



